MADWA BOARD MEETING

The board met at the Aschenbach's on August 20, 2025 – all board members were present

The new documents have been approved and the board will meet at the attorney's office for signatures in front of a notary

Updated Capital Reserve plan has been requested to renew and information requested by them has been sent

We will have two board openings at the annual meeting. Please consider volunteering, our community needs you.

The annual meeting will be held at Blaine City Hall, Cloverleaf Room on Wednesday October 29, 6:30-8:00

Respectfully submitted, Denise Aschenbach, Secretary

Brian Loftus, President

David Christy, Treasurer

Denise Aschenbach, Secretary